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MacNeil, Jami

From: Hinkel, Bill
Sent: Monday, February 15, 2021 5:41 AM
To: Burke, Ruth A; Hinkel, Bill; Bensinger, Peggy; MacNeil, Jami; Hallowell, Dawn; 'Carol 

Ervin'; 'Bailey Bolen'; 'Allen J. Philbrick'; plyons@eatonpeabody.com; 'William A. Weary'; 
'Kristin Collins (kcollins@preti.com)'; 'Jeffry Spinney'; 'Cathy Johnson 
(cjohnson@tidewater.net)'; 'Doreen Conboy'; 'Mark P. Desmeules'; 'A. McKinne Stires'; 
'Nicholas Barth'; 'Jon Luoma'

Subject: FW: Appeal of Spinney NRPA Permit (#L-28397-4E-A-N)
Attachments: Ltr to BEP Chair re Reconsideration of Supp. Evidence(14682980.1).pdf; Ltr to BEP Chair 

re Reconsideration of Supp. Evidence(14682980.1).pdf

Dear Participants: 
 
This forwards to the complete service list Mr. Smith’s February 12, 2021, email with attachments. As noted in Ms. 
Collins’ February 13, 2021, response, not all participants were copied on the February 12 filing.    
 
Respectfully,    
 
William F. Hinkel 
Executive Analyst, Board of Environmental Protection 
17 State House Station 
Augusta, Maine  04333-0017 
(207) 314-1458   
bill.hinkel@maine.gov 
 

From: Gordon Smith <gsmith@verrill-law.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 4:52 PM 
To: Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov> 
Cc: Bensinger, Peggy <Peggy.Bensinger@maine.gov>; MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>; Hallowell, Dawn 
<Dawn.Hallowell@maine.gov>; Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov>; Collins, Kristin M. <KCollins@preti.com>; 
'Ervin, Carol B.' <cervin@ycrlaw.com> 
Subject: Appeal of Spinney NRPA Permit (#L-28397-4E-A-N) 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Bill, 
  
Please see the attached letter to Chair Draper on behalf of appellants Carol Ervin, Bill Weary, and Allen Philbrick in the 
above-referenced appeal. 
  
Thank you, 
Gordy 
  

Gordon R. Smith COUNSEL
Verrill Dana LLP 
One Portland Square 
Portland, ME 04101-4054 
T  (207) 253-4926
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C (207) 749-9300
 

gsmith@verrill-law.com  

verrilldana.com/gsmith 

 

  

  
 

This email and any attachment was sent from the law firm Verrill Dana, LLP. It may contain information that is privileged and 
confidential. If you suspect that you were not intended to receive it, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible. Thank you. 


